

Ambition · Pride · Success

5th April 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Help for the People of Ukraine

Wear Blue and/or Yellow with your school uniform in support of Ukraine on Friday 8th April

I am sure many of us have been affected by the devastating scenes we are witnessing every day from the impact of the war on the Ukrainian people. We would like to hold a wear Blue and/or Yellow day in addition to wearing school uniform, for all students on **Friday 8th April** to support and raise money for Ukraine charities. This could include students wearing an additional item of yellow or blue clothing such as yellow/blue socks or tights, a yellow/blue jumper, yellow/blue tie, or yellow/blue hair accessories or scarf. For clarity, we are still expecting all students to wear their normal school uniform.

Additionally, we have organised to sell yellow and blue-ribbon pin badges in support of Ukraine and will be selling the pin badges on Friday 8th April to all students and staff. We are asking for a minimum donation of £1.00 for each ribbon badge and the donations collected will support the Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal. There will also be an opportunity for students to purchase confectionary after school on Thursday 7th April, all proceeds will go to the Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal charity, found here.

Thank you for your support for this important cause.

Yours faithfully

afte andes

Mrs M Goodes Vice Principal